
 

For the next four weeks, your child’s classroom will be participating in 

the Anaheim Ducks Reading is the Goal Program presented by 

Concordia University Irvine.

Each student has received a Reading Log to record the number of 

minutes read over the next four weeks. After each daily recording, 

please initial next to the number of minutes your child read for 

verification.

For our program to be successful, we need the support of not only the 

teacher and students, but also parents and guardians like you.

With your child’s participation, you can enter for a chance to win an 

Anaheim Ducks team-signed item!


